

Old Oak Primary School

Mellitus Street, East Acton, London W12 0AS. Telephone 020 8743 7629 Fax 020 8749 8360 Email: admin@oldoak.lbhf.sch.uk

Headteacher: Deputy Headteacher: School Business Manager: Site Manager: Senior School Administrator: Katie Beardsworth Iona McCartney Kelly Norris

Joanna Carty

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself as your child's Year 6 teacher this year. It is a privilege to work with them during such an important stage of their school journey, as they prepare for secondary school.

We have high expectations for every child, both in their learning and in the way they contribute to our school community. With your support, I am confident that each pupil can achieve their very best. Regular attendance is essential, as every day in Year 6 really does count.

Homework also plays a vital role. It will be set on **Friday** and must be completed by the following **Tuesday**. Completing homework on time helps children keep up with their learning and develop independence.

You can further support your child at home by encouraging regular reading, practising key maths skills (such as times tables), and helping them take responsibility for their homework and equipment. These habits will prepare them well for the move to secondary school.

A few reminders about our weekly timetable:

- **Monday** Library session (please bring in and return books).
- **Monday afternoon** PE with Mike (children should come to school in PE kit).
- Thursday afternoon Swimming (please ensure swimming kit is in school).

I look forward to working in partnership with you this year. Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. Together, we can make Year 6 a successful, enjoyable, and memorable year for your child.

Kind regards, Adam Wheeldon Year 6 Teacher









